












BOARD OF SUPERVISORS/ BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES FOR AUGUST 12m, 2024 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 

Sharon Hurd from 4280 Nursery Road stated that there is excessive speeding on Nursery Road. 

COMMENTS FROM THE COUNCIL 

None were offered. 

COMMENTS FROM THE BOARD 

S. Stefanowicz stated that at the previous Planning Commission meeting, there was a 
transportation vision presentation from Pennoni that was very informative. The Planning 
Commission has asked the Board to come up with a long-term active transportation plan.

Manager Oswalt stated that the Township is working on a Local Road Safety Plan. In addition 
the a Route 74 Transportation/Corridor Plan is an action item of the Joint Borough/Township 
Comprehensive Plan. 

Manager Oswalt questioned if the Council would be available February 10th, 2025, to have our 
next joint meeting. 

Consensus of the Board and the Council was to have the next joint meeting on February 10th, 
2025, at 6:30 PM. 

With no further business, Chairman Stephen Stefanowicz and President Joseph Sabold 
concluded the Board of Supervisors/ Borough Council meeting at 7:50 PM. 

Respectfully submitted by: � 1n..J. J� 
Brooke M. Scearce, Township Secretary 


